LEGAL NOTICE
AVAILABILITY OF THE CITY OF TUSCALOOSA’S 
2025 ANALYSIS OF IMPEDIMENTS TO FAIR HOUSING CHOICE

The City of Tuscaloosa has completed the draft of its 2025 Analysis of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice (AI).  As a requirement of receiving funds from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD), entitlement jurisdictions must complete an AI often in conjunction with the Five-Year Consolidated Plan to inform design of local programs and housing policy.  This document provides a review of impediments and barriers that affect the rights of fair housing choice and affirmatively furthers fair housing choice.  The development of the AI involved a community assessment, stakeholder engagement, and the review of quantitative data.

The City of Tuscaloosa welcomes citizen comments concerning the draft of the 2025 AI.  The draft of the AI is available for review at the City’s Office of Community and Neighborhood Services (CNS), located on the second floor of the City Hall Annex Building located at 2201 University Boulevard Tuscaloosa, AL 35401.  The draft of the AI is also available for review at https://www.tuscaloosa.com/live-play/housing/home.  

For convenience, citizens may submit public comments:

1. In person located at 2201 University Boulevard, Tuscaloosa, AL 35401, Office of Community and Neighborhood Services

1. Mail written comments to the City's Office of Community and Neighborhood Services at P. O. Box 2089, Tuscaloosa, AL 35403

1. Call the Office of Community and Neighborhood Services at 205-248-5080 and leave a comment with a staff member

1. Email comments to cnservices@tuscaloosa.com

The Citizen Comment period for the draft of the 2025 AI will begin on September 22, 2025.  Comments on the draft of the 2025 AI should be received by the Office of Community and Neighborhood Services no later than 5:00 pm (CST) on October 22, 2025. The 2025 AI and comments will be submitted to HUD on October 23, 2025.

If people with disabilities need special accommodations or auxiliary assistance for participation during the citizen comment period, please contact the Office of Community and Neighborhood Services at 205-248-5080 at least forty-eight (48) hours in advance. 

